


THE FELL PONY SOCIETY



Summary of the Minutes, to be published on the FPS website, of the Fell Pony Society Council meeting held on 
Tuesday 1 July 2025 at 13.15 hrs at Orton Market Hall
The option to attend via Zoom was available




Approval of Council Minutes: meeting held on 13 May 2025




Chairmans Report

The NPS have scheduled 3 webinars for later in the year, in conjunction with the Showing Register.
The Chairman reported that 5 applicants are to be interviewed for the Secretary/Treasurer position via zoom.

Secretary and Treasurer’s report

The Secretary reported that the office would be sending out payments for the mare premiums from the Horserace Betting Levy Board. She thanked the Metcalfe family and friends for organising another successful South Cumbria Show. 
 

Election of Chairman and Vice Chairman

Mr Boustead agreed to stand as Chairman and Mr Greener as Vice Chairman for the coming year.


Sub-Committee Reports 

Reports received from the Show, Overseas, Judges and Conservation Committees and Display Team. 


Autumn Sale

Arrangements for the forthcoming FPS Annual sale to be held at NWA J36 Auction Centre on Saturday 25 October were agreed,




